
 

During the monthly Session meeting held on December 18, 2023: 

• Blake Shell requested that he be accepted as a member and shared his faith journey. 
He was accepted into membership. 

• Approved a motion from Stewardship on request from Missions that an Essential  
Baskets drive for Families Forward, Charlotte be held Feb 4-25, 2024. 

• Received a feasibility study report from Tom Norwood, our capital campaign  
consultant. Tom has met with a number of church members during the past two 
months in order to make a recommendation on the feasibility of a successful  
campaign. 

• After hearing from Tom, Session approved a motion to proceed with a capital  
campaign with a goal of $1.25 million. 

• Approved a motion to proceed with obtaining quotes on roof replacement for the  
Education Building. 


